
 

 

March 27, 2017 

 

Via Email (records@utc.wa.gov) 

 

Mr. Steven King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

RE: Notice of Intent to Request Numbering Resources – Docket UT-160374 

 

Dear Mr. King: 
 

Pursuant to the authority granted by the Federal Communications Commission to 

Flowroute Inc. (“Flowroute”) in WC Docket No. 16-265 (see FCC Public Notice, DA 16-

1191, released October 17, 2016), Flowroute hereby notifies the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission of its intent to request numbers from the Numbering 

Administrators. 
 

 Additionally, Flowroute provides the following regulatory and numbering contact 

information, as required: 
 

Regulatory Contact 

Bayan Towfiq or Regulatory 

Contact 

1218 Third Ave, Suite 600 

Seattle, WA 98101 

206-641-8080 

bayan@flowroute.com 

 

Numbering Contact 

Justin Grow or Numbering 

Contact 

1218 Third Ave, Ste 600 

Seattle, WA 98101 

206-641-8038 

jgrow@flowroute.com 

 

 We also understand that we must notify the Washington UTC within thirty days if 

there are any changes to this contact information. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Bayan Towfiq 

CEO 

 

 
CC: Rebecca Beaton (rbeaton@utc.wa.gov) 
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